## THE TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB

## CIRCULAR - DECEMBER to MARCH [1966]

## FORWARD PROGRAMME:

W/Ending 11th & 12th December, 1965 - Track Cutting to Exit
Cave. 1 or 2 Days Leader
- A. Goede.

## CHRISTMAS

26th. December to 3rd. January - Mole Creek and surrounding districts.

14 & 15 January - Florentine D. Turner

LONG WEEKEND

29th, 30th & 31st January, 1966 - Exit Cave Leader, A. Goede.

1st. February, 1966 (Tuesday) - Pre-wedding - grog on at the Waratah from 8 p.m.

5th. February, 1966. (Saturday) Secretary, Peter Brabon takes the Plunge.

9th. February, 1966. (Wednesday) GENERAL MEETING, U.T.C.D. at 8 p.m.

12th. & 13th February, 1966 - Florentine - Leader-- A. Goede.

5th. 6th & 7th. March, 1966 - West Coast - Leader - R. Kent.

-----

23rd. March, 1966 (Wed) - ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING.

The S.C.S., the new caverneering group have expressed their desire for a get-together, so a few members from T.C.C. will join them at the Waratah Hotel next Wednesday, the 8th. for general discussions.

As the sad departure of Clive Morris left a vacancy on the Committee, A. Goede was co-opted, and agreed to take back the Archives, so any information can be obtained from Albert at 54 St. Georges Terrace, Battery Point.

The Dinner was a great success, and many thanks to Jean and Del Latham for their hospitality till the small hours of the morning. At least we cleared out all Del's old bottles; now he can get some new ones for next time.

The Committee takes this opportunity of wishing all members and friends a Very Happy Christmas and a successful, safe caving New Year.

[F]